Under state law (RCW 39.26.140 (1)), agencies are required to make sole source contracts available for public inspection for a period of not less than 10 working days prior to the intended contract start date. Agencies are required to post instructions on how to obtain a copy of sole source contracts. Therefore, the Puget Sound Partnership (PSP) makes the below listed sole source contracts available for public inspection.
If you wish to obtain information or a copy of an intended sole source contract listed below, please contact the Puget Sound Partnership at the email below:
	Posting Date
	Prospective Contractor’s Name
	Contractor’s Brief Description
	Intended Period of Performance
	Projected Value
	PSP Contact

	10/15/15
	Triangle Associates
	Secure services from the Triangle Associates to continue with Phase 2 of the Integration Action Planning efforts between the Local Integrating Organizations (LIO) and the ECO Nets in all nine geographical areas.  
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Date of execution to June 20, 2016
	Up to $40,000
	Arjean Travis
Email:
pspcontracts@psp.wa.gov












